ATTENTION RESIDENTS

[bookmark: _GoBack]City employees and Ohio RCAP employees will be working together locating water utilities in the city.    You may see blue paint and/or flags in your yard near the street.   In some instances, the shut off valve will need to be exposed; which will result in the yard hand dug leaving a pot hole that will be filled in. This will be a long-term project.  We will keep you updated with any new information. 
